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Conservation On the Protecting nature. Preserving life.
Sacramento River

Please join the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service and The Nature Conservancy
to celebrate 25 years of protecting and restoring the Middle Sacramento River.

When: Thursday, June 6, 2013 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Where: Tehama County River Park
25340 South Avenue, Corning (at Woodson Bridge, east side of river, south side of South Avenue)

What:  Arrive by 10 a.m. to participate in boat, driving, and/or hiking tours of nearby conservation projects. Lunch
will be provided at noon followed by socializing and comments by stakeholders who have been involved in
conservation work on the Sacramento River. We will conclude activities by 2:00 p.m.

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service’s Sacramento River National Wildlife Refuge was established in 1989. Consisting of 29
units along a 77-mile stretch of the Sacramento River, the Refuge is managed to maintain, enhance, and restore habitats
for migratory birds and threatened and endangered species in a rich mosaic of riparian forest, grassland, and wetland
habitats.

The Nature Conservancy began working on the Sacramento River in 1988. Since then, TNC has assisted the Fish and
Wildlife Service create the Sacramento River National Wildlife Refuge through planning, property acquisitions, habitat
restoration, and research and monitoring.

We look forward to seeing you and celebrating our collective efforts at conserving one of California’s greatest treasures.

Your hosts,

Daniel W. Frisk Ryan Luster
Project Leader, Sacramento NWR Complex Sacramento River Project Director
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service The Nature Conservancy

Please RSVP by May 23, 2013 to Marilyn Perham at TNC (mperham@tnc.org) or (530) 897-6370, ext. 200.
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